
Congratulations to the owners of House #8, the Winner of the 2020 Gloucester 

Township 4th of July House Decorating Contest! Thank you to everyone who 

submitted their beautiful photos, and thank you to all the residents who took 

their time to complete the survey and chose this year’s winner.
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Job Opportunity
Part-Time School Traffic Guard wanted. 

Gloucester Township residents preferred.

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!

July 16, 2020

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE WINNER OF THE
2020 FOURTH OF JULY HOUSE DECORATING CONTEST
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Camden County
CARES
Small Business Grants Available. Find 

out if you qualify!
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Park & Field Safety
Please remember to practice social dis-

tancing when visiting our parks and fields.

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72157715006085497/with/50086282498/


Do your part and wear your mask in order to keep our Gloucester 

Township community safe!

A reminder to our residents that you are required to wear a face cov-

ering in outdoor public spaces when it is not practicable to socially 

distance and keep a six-foot distance from others.

Governor Murphy’s Order also reiterates New Jersey’s policy of re-

quiring face coverings in indoor spaces that are accessible to members 

of the public, such as retail, recreational, and entertainment business-

es, areas of government buildings open to the public, and mass transit 

buses, trains, and stations, again with exceptions for health reasons 

and children under two.

“As I’ve said before, we know this virus is a lot less lethal outdoors 

than indoors, but that does not mean it is not lethal,” said Governor 

Murphy. “The hotspots we’re seeing across the nation and certain wor-

risome transmission trends in New Jersey require us to do more. In the 

absence of a national strategy on face coverings, we’re taking this step 

to ensure that we can continue on our road back as one New Jersey 

family.”

WE ARE COUNTING ON YOU!

As of this week, Gloucester Township has a 68.4% self-response rate for 

the 2020 Census. Census results are important as they shape the future 

of our community. Census data informs how billions of dollars in federal 

funds are distributed for the next 10 years.

We are counting on you! Help us boost those numbers by visiting 

https://my2020census.gov if you have not responded yet.

JOB OPPORTUNITY:
PART-TIME SCHOOL TRAFFIC GUARD

Vacancy for Part-Time Hours (10 hours/week) & On-Call Basis

$11.00 per hour

Applicants must have the ability to:

•Regulate and direct the movement of school children at a street inter-

section, paying particular attention to their safety

•Must pass a criminal background check and maintain such security 

clearance throughout employment

Applications can be printed from our website at 

http://glotwp.com/job-listings/

New Jersey
Self-Response

Gloucester Township, New Jersey
Self-Response

https://my2020census.gov
http://glotwp.com/job-listings/


Camden County CARES Small Business Grant
Overview

Camden County has received federal funds from the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 

Security (CARES) Act to assist struggling businesses during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

“We know the business community, especially the foundation of our economy, small business-

es, have been hurting and are in need of dire relief,” said Freeholder Director Louis Cappelli, 

Jr. “We need to ensure that every proprietor and principal of a small business has access to 

these grant funds in order to help maintain and stabilize their operations. Moving forward the 

grants have the potential to provide a business owner with up to $10,000 for COVID caused or 

related expenses.” 

Guidelines

In order to qualify for a Camden County CARES Small Business Grant, the applicant must 

meet the following criteria:

•Business revenue has been negatively impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic

•The business has been located in Camden County since January 1, 2019 or earlier

•The business employed 25 or fewer employees as of March 1, 2020

•The business earned $5 million or less in total revenue during 2019

•The business must not operate in any of the following categories:     

Banks or other financial institutions

E-Commerce

Businesses where the primary products or services are oriented to specific ages 

(vaping, liquor stores, etc.)

Franchises, except for those franchises which are completely locally-owned and operated

How to Apply:

Online applications will be available starting July 23, 2020 on 

www.CamdenCountyCares.com

Requirements:  Materials to Prepare for Grant Application:

Before proceeding with online application, please be sure you have all of the below 

information in order to submit your application:

•TIN/EIN – This is your Tax Identification or Employee Identification Number. If a Sole Proprietorship without employees, you will need your social security number

•Legal Business Name

•DBA – Doing Business As (if applicable)

•Business Contact Information (contact name, organizational role, e-mail address, phone number, and business address)

•NAIC S Code of the Business: North American Industry Classification System

•Tax Returns: Fiscal years 2018 and 2019 (if filed)

•Business Banking Information: routing and checking numbers



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Keeping our residents and our athletes healthy and safe remains one of our top priorities. 

When visiting our parks and sports fields please remember to practice social distancing 

when possible, wear a mask when social distancing is not possible, limit shared use of 

equipment, and most importantly stay at home if you feel sick.

STAY SAFE 
ON & OFF THE FIELD

Have a question?

Reporting an issue?

https://www.facebook.com/gloucestertownship/
https://twitter.com/glotwp
https://www.instagram.com/glotwp/

